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02/12/2020  13:12:362020/3292/P OBJ Sarah Gunton Dear Planner

I live in the neighbourhood and i do not understand how we can allow AC units to be installed given Camden 

commitment to be net zero emissions by 2030 - having read the documents there seems to be no allowance 

for emissions created by AC units and since there are no units there currently this will be an increase in 

emissions and therefore I object .
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